
Hello!
 
You are invited to provide input on an upcoming project by the City of St. 
Joseph to reconstruct Parking Lot 11, located north of Broad St and west of 
Church St.  The City has engaged with Spicer Group to provide engineering 
and landscape architecture services for this project.
 
A meeting will be held on Friday, October 11 at 12:00 pm in the City 
Commission Chambers located at 700 Broad Street, at which time we will be 
soliciting input from users of Parking Lot 11 in preparation of developing a 
conceptual design.  Pizza will be provided during the meeting for your 
convenience. If you are unable to attend the meeting and would like your 
comments to be considered, you can email Spicer Group Project Manager 
Kevin Wilks at kevinw@spicergroup.com.
 
We look forward to hearing your input!
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We look forward to hearing your input!


